
Our Week 
 

We have had a lovely and fun packed week. Here are some of the things that we 

have been learning, your child might like to tell you a little bit more about them: 

• We continued our topic on “Exploring maps” by creating our own towns 

with junk modelling. 

• In Literacy we read “Someone swallowed Stanley” and discussed how we 

need to save our oceans by not polluting them. We made posters to keep 

our oceans clean. 

• We retold the story of “Someone swallowed Stanley” using pictures and 

we thought about how poor Stanley felt. We wrote speech bubbles. 

• In RE we learnt about how Lent is a time to grow in love for others. We 

learnt about “The Good Samaritan” and made our own promises to Jesus 

about how we are going to be more loving at home and at school 

• We practised our fine motor skills by completing lots of topic related 

funky fingers activities.  

• In PE – we continued practising our ball skills. We learnt the words 

“Dribbling, Keeping control, attacker, defender, opponent and space” 

• In Maths we learnt about comparing the numbers 9 and 10. 

• In PSHE we learnt what the word ‘healthy’ means and talked about how 

some foods are healthier than others. 

 

Notes for parents 

• A reminder Friday 14th March and Monday 17th March are INSET days 

• Scopay – please can you make sure the children’s lunches are being 

chosen each day  

• Please ensure your children do not wear earrings, including PE days. 

• Parents evening are on 27th March and 1st April.  

Thank you for all your wonderful support this week! Have a lovely, restful 

weekend.  

Best wishes, The Reception Team 


